
Notification 

19th January, 2015 

 

 

Extension of date for uploading the report of  

Road Safety Week 

 

 

 

The last date for uploading of report of Road Safety Week has been extended up 

to 22nd January 2015 due to vacations of schools in some parts of country owing 

to inclement weather conditions. Rest of the details shall remain as per the 

circular no.Acad.02/2015. 

  

 

 

Sd/- 
 
Dr. Sadhana Parashar  
Director(Academics, Research, Training  and Innovations) 

 
 

 

 

 


